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Representative Davis:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  Under
current law, generally, businesses are required to submit articles of incorporation to
the Department of Financial Institutions for filing.  Therefore, the bill requires DFI,
as well as DOR, to provide information regarding cafeteria plans.
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